
Re: Nieman Foundation & Watchdog: Courage & your "Practical Suggestions" for 2006 political Coverage

Subject: Re: Nieman Foundation & watchdog: courage & your.'practical
Suggestions" for 2006 political Coverage

Date:9/6/2006, 9:48 AM
From: Bob Giles <bob giles@harvard.edu>

To: ctr for J ud icia I Accou ntabi litv <i udqewatchers@aol. com>

Dear Ms. Sassower,

Thank you for your message and your statement of appreciation for the Nieman Watchdog project andthe current issue of Nieman Reports.

The Nieman Foundation at Harvard is an educational program, offering fellowships to working journalists
from around the world_for.a year of study at Harvard. Thehieman WaitnOog project and thelnagazine
are part of the foundation's outreach to the larger world of journalism. Howeler, t'he foundation iJnotpermitted by its charter to engage in a public effort such ai tne one you represent.

With kind regards,

Robert H. Giles
Curator

implementation of any suggestions we may have published
At 03:32 PM 9/5/2006, you wrote:

Attached is the Center for Judicial Accountability's 4-page memorandum-letter of today's date,
addressed to each of vou.

It will also be posted on our website, www.iudqewatch.orq, accessible via the sidebar panel"Elections
2006: Informing the Voters".

We would be pleased to answer your questions - and look forward to your individual and collective
responses.

Thank you.

Elena Ruth Sassower, Director
Genter for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)
Tel:914421-1200
Direct E-mail: iudqewatchers@aol.com

Bob Giles
Curator
Nieman Foundation for Joumalism
Harvard University
617 496-5827
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